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2024-2025 Season
“School Pride 				Tiger Pride!”
Hello Football Family,
In August we will have four nights of minicamp. These evening workouts will be an exciting opportunity to meet the coaching staff and get an idea if you want to play football at Kiser next year. Workouts will begin at 6:30 pm and end at 8:00 pm. They will be held on the lower athletic field at Kiser (Baseball outfield). You will need to wear shoes you can run in, athletic shorts and a shirt. You should try to make each of these nights.
August 13th, 15th, 20th and 22nd 6:30 pm and end at 8:00 pm
The first day of official practice will be August 27th, the second day of school. To be eligible to attend a mini camp or practice you must have a physical form completed by your parents and a doctor. This includes the concussion form. These must be uploaded to Dragonfly. Attached to this letter is a copy of how to set up a Dragonfly account. We will not accept any paper physicals.
Requirements to Play
Grades and Attendance: To be eligible you must have passed three of four core classes for the spring semester. You also must have been in school for 85% of the days for the spring semester. This means you cannot have missed more than 13 ½ days during the second semester. Finally, you must have been promoted to the next grade.
Physical & Concussion Form: This must be completed to attend mini-camp and to try out for the team. The physical must be no more than 395 DAYS or 13 months old. So, if it is dated May 20th, 2023, it can be used through June 20th, 2024. 
The concussion form must be updated after July 1st, 2024, for the 24-25 school year. These must be loaded to Dragonfly (MOBILE, DESKTOP COMPUTER) 
A paper copy of the physical form for your doctor to fill out can be found by CLICK THIS LINK or at Kiser Middle School,
Fees: In the past Guilford County Schools had an athletic participation fee. Last year the fee was $45. I do not have information if this fee will be the same this year. There will also be a fee to cover several items players will be given like a team T-shirt. That fee has not been set yet.
The Coaching Staff is looking forward to seeing lots of Kiser students over the summer and as part of the Kiser Football team next year




	Thanks, Coach Porter
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